
 
 

 
 

Living Covenant Locally 
 
 

Register your interest to receive information about a range of studies 
focussed around reconciliation and covenanting to be made available 
later this year by the Sovereignty Practical Affirmation Task Group. 
 
Congregations, communities, or smaller groups are encouraged to take 
up one of these studies and complete it together, after which the local 
UAICC will recognise the congregation’s efforts. 
 
It is hoped congregations will share their experience with other 
congregations and encourage them to take part. 
 
To register your interest to receive more information and begin a 
conversation about these resources, email aru@nat.uca.org.au and the 
National Consultant Covenanting will make contact. 
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